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As a pediatrician serving many members of the LGBTQI+ community I absolutely 

support this bill protecting the rights of children to gender affirming care. I have 

personally seen the turn around in mental health when patients feel listened to and 

affirmed and this bill continues to protect providers like me when practicing evidence 

based care that saves lives. Please vote in support of this bill. 


